
 

 

Deer Management Committee Meeting 

March 13, 2025 Minutes 
 

Present: Members: Kevin Gosselin, Ron Miller, Blake Aponte, Ben Aponte, Don Lane, Randy 
Hutchinson  

Kevin Gosselin convened the meeting at 6:30 p.m. He motioned to nominate Ron Miller as 
new Director for the DMC, and all present members seconded unanimously. 

Ron requested the list of residents near hunting areas whom we have notified before.  

The DMC decided to continue to prohibit hunting on Sundays. 

Kevin said he would distribute the Committee’s most recent By-Laws. 

Kevin also introduced a hunters’ application called Virtual Sign In Boards which helps 
users reserve a stand, let hunters know others’ locations, and post pictures. All members 
will purchase smartphone app. 

They scheduled a work party on Saturday, April 26, 2025 at 8 p.m. to clear debris, take 
down old stands, and relocate others.  

 

 


